
From: jerome sans <jeromesans@lycos.com>
Reply-To: jeromesans@lycos.com
Organization: Lycos Mail  (http://mail.lycos.com:80)
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
Date: Monday, March 26, 2001 1:09 PM
Subject: Re: FW: 

Dear Vacif,

How are you ?
Is your invitation still on ? It would be great, if this possible to make it at the 
time of the Istambul Biennial. What are the dates of the opening now ? Because i 
have heard some rumeurs that they were some changes.... Is this still September
Let me know if this possible.
Warmest regards.
Jerome
--

On Tue, 08 Aug 2000 14:29:59  
 Vasif Kortun wrote:
>
>
>----------
>From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
>Date: Thu, 03 Aug 2000 12:03:07 +0300
>To: <jeromesans@mailcity.com>
>
>
>Dear Jerome:
>
>We applied to the French Embassy to see if we could invite a professional
>from France to give a talk.
>Bingo, they approved. Can you please zip me a CV?
>
>I am out of the Country between October 26 and 29. The show runs between
>October 20 and November 19.
>
>Do you have any free time during those days? If it is OK with you, can you
>come to Ankara for a day, and fly to Istanbul (you have to connect there
>anyhow) spend a day or two here as well. We could also do a repeat
>performance in Istanbul.
>
>Please let me know what you think.
>
>Best,
>
>Vasif 
>
>
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